Memorandum

Date: April 2, 2009
To: Board of Supervisors

From: Scott D. McGolpin
Public Works Director

Subject: Request Change of Hearing Date
Measure “D” Departmental Hearing

CC: John Baker, Assistant County Executive Officer

The Public Works Department requests that the Measure “D” Departmental
Hearing, which is currently scheduled for the April 7, 2009 Board Meeting, be
moved to the April 28, 2009 Agenda.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at 568-3010.



